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August 5, 2021 

 

 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
  
Via e-mail 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
  
Re: EB-2021-0147 Enbridge Gas Inc. 2022 Rates Application (Phase 1) and EB-2021-0148 (Phase 2) 
Application 
 
The Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) has reviewed the Phase 1 portion of the above-noted Rates 
Application and will not be requesting intervenor status in that proceeding.  The Phase 2 portion of the 
Application (EB-2021-0148) which is planned to be filed separately with the Ontario Energy Board in October 
2021, is of interest to the QMA.  The Association may request to intervene in that proceeding. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Michael McLeod 
for 

Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
 
Cc: C. Davis, QMA 
 chandyd@electrocables.com 

 
 M. Kitchen, EGI 
 mark.kitchen@enbridge.com 
 EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
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